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The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bahrain to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Division for Sustainable Development Goals of the
Department of Economic and Social Affairs (DESA) and, in reference to Note
Verbale DESA-2020-00207 dated 28 January 2020, has the honour to inform that
there have been no updates or changes to the questionnaire submitted in 2018
regarding the implementation of the SAMOA Pathway.

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bahrain to the United Nations
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Division for Sustainable
Development Goals of the Department of Economic and Social Affairs (DESA) the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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